
 
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT TO SHIPPING  

IJmond North Sea Canal Area  

Central Nautical Management  

 

 

Announcement No. 76/2022       IJmuiden,27 December 2022  

 

 

 
Subject: IJmuiden Sea Lock closed  
 

The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the State 
Harbour Master, announces the following:  

The IJmuiden Sea Lock has been blocked for navigation due to maintenance on:  

• Friday 6 January between 08:00-16:00  

• Monday 9 January between 08:00-16:00  

• Tuesday 10 January between 08:00-16:00  

• Wednesday 11 January between 08:00-16:00  

• Thursday 12 January between 08:00-16:00  

• Friday 13 January between 08:00-16:00 

For the inner door of the Sea Lock 

• Monday 16 January * :between 13:00-21:00 

• Tuesday 17 January *: between 14:00-22:00  

• Wednesday 18 January* :between 15:00-23:00  

• Thursday 19 January*: between 05:00-13:00  

• Friday 20 January*: between 08:00-16:00  

* For the outer door of the Sea Lock, the astronomical tides have been maintained. 

Only in exceptional cases the lock will open for navigation, after consultation with the Duty 
Operations Manager on duty. 

The above-mentioned lock closure will be as short a possible or as long as necessary.  

Should you have any questions about this Announcement, please contact the Duty Operations 
Manager at the following telephone number: +31(0)20-5234692. 
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the (State) 
Harbour Master,  
 

J.H.M. Mateyo 


